
From: Axon, Amy [mailto:amy.axon@ncdenr.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 4:13 PM 
To: Steve Hart <SHart@harthickman.com> 
Cc: Curtis Brooks <cbrooks@townofchapelhill.org>; Wendy Simmons 
<wsimmons@townofchapelhill.org>; Lance Norris <lnorris@townofchapelhill.org>; Qi, Qu 
<qu.qi@ncdenr.gov> 
Subject: RE: Town of Chapel Hill Police Department 
 
Steve: 
 
Thank you for your response to my comments and providing a revised report. However, one of my 
comments was not completely addressed. 
 
In comment #3 I asked that the text and the map (figure No. 7) be revised to indicate that erosional CCP 
was observed south of Bolin Creek Trail. I see that some text was revised, however the map was not 
revised and the first bulleted item under 4.2.1 states that “There were no observations of CCP in soil 
south of the Bolin Creek Trail”. Please note that not only did DEQ staff and Curtis Brooks observe CCP in 
the areas discussed, but the soil samples collected below the greenway (SS-4, SS-5, SS-6 and SS-7) 
detected elevated levels of arsenic, cobalt and manganese. Which are constituents we have been seeing 
in the CCP at the site. 
 
Please revise the map to indicate the approximate area of CCP Depositional layer south of the Bolin 
Creek Trail and make necessary revisions to all text that refer to observations of CCP south of the Bolin 
Creek Trail.  
 
I understand that you may have questions about what I am asking for. I am more than happy to discuss 
via a phone call if it would help to clarify and expedite a resolution to this issue. 
 
I would also like to talk with you to discuss plans for responding to the SELC’s most recent comments, 
submitted on May 9, 2017. Therefore, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 
Thanks 
Amy 
 
 
Amy Axon 
Hydrogeologist 
DWM, Superfund Section 
Department of Environmental Quality 
 
919 707 8371    office 
amy.axon@ncdenr.gov 
 
217 West Jones Street 
1646 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699 
 



 
 
 


